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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

The University of Nevada School of Medicine is hosting a workshop for primary care 

physicians and nurses to focus on the issues involved in managing and providing care for high­

risk pregnancies. The workshop will take place Saturday, October 2, at the Gold Coast Hotel in 

Las Vegas from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

School of Medicine faculty presenters include San Sun Ahn, M.D., Jack Lazerson, M.D., 

Colleen Morris, M.D., Berkley Powell, M.D., and Thomas Scully, M.D., of the Department of 

• Pediatrics, and Rachel McConnell, M.D., and Richard Perkins, M.D., of the Department of 

Obstetrics and Gynecology. 

• 

Conference participants will have the opportunity to discuss factors involved with in vitro 

fertilization and its pregnancy outcomes, become familiar with the risk factors of a high-risk 

pregnancy, identify factors that may lead to birth defects and discuss the ethical issues involved 

in neonatal and perinatal care. 

For workshop registration information, contact Kim Kandt, R.N., at 383-2256 or 222-

6373. 
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